Terrence Dolan

From: Samuel Ingram <SDIngram@meridianlandservices.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 12:36 PM

To: Terrence Dolan

Cc: Darlene Bouffard

Subject: ) RE: 30 Mill Street

. This email originated outside of our orgamzatlon DO NOT CLICK hnks or attachments unless.

you 1ecogmze the sender and know the content is safe ,
Please report all suspicious emails to the IT Department or use your phlsh alert button.

Hi Terrey. | may have just done it over the phone.

We would like to request a continuance of the 30 Mill Street Design Review application to the April 16 Planning Board
Meeting.
Thank you.

Sam Ingram, LLS ‘ )
Principal / Survey Department Manager
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